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I recently just finished attending The APD Citizens Academy.  It’s a 13 week course taught by APDs officers and
staff.  Each week had a different presentation from a different department or specialty unit. Ranging from day in the
life of a patrol officer, to financial crimes, to the undercover unit; each unit had a very different aspect taught to us.
However, there was one underlying similarity amongst the presentations, and that is how SB 91 has made their job
harder, more dangerous, and the city less safe.  Even as their staffing levels increase, it’s not enough to counter the
damage that SB 91 has done.

It’s not a random pattern, it’s the truth. SB 91 didn’t work. It needs to be repealed.
Clifton Derrick, III
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